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Good evening,
My name is Heather Drake, 

I support all of the Neighbourhood Plan and it’s aims and objectives. Particularly the section 3
objectives, section 4 the conservation and landscape protection, the policies GS1 and GS2,
regarding the designation of green spaces and section 9.3 to create a newer larger village hall
more suitable for the now extended village.
I would like to be notified when a decision has been made.
Many thanks
Heather Drake
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